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Discover the Best of Hudson!  
Jumpstart your spring at the 14th Annual Spring 
Showcase!   Join over 80 local businesses as they 
showcase the Best of the Hudson Area   The Spring 
Showcase Business Expo o" ers business owners the 
opportunity to meet the public and build awareness 
for their products and services!   Participants will 
also enjoy samples, food, prizes, entertainment and 
activities for all ages.  Admission is FREE! 

Early registration is recommended to ensure 
inclusion in the event program.    

Thank you to our Sponsors:
Platinum Sponsor 

Gold Sponsors 
County Market
Royal Credit  Union

Silver Sponsors 
Bernick's Pepsi Cola/Bernick's Full Line Vending
Catalyst Sports Medicine
Family Fresh Market

Spring Showcase sponsorships are still available!  
Your marketing investment has a broad reach when 
teamed with the Chamber!  Please contact Andrea 
Jorgenson at andrea@hudsonwi.org for details 
about promoting your business through event 
sponsorship. 

For additional information, please call (715) 386-8411 
or visit www.HudsonWI.org 

SPRING SHOWCASE-NOW ACCEPTING REGISTRATIONS!

EVENT DETAILS  

DATE  April 24, 2016      

TIME  11:00 a.m. - 4 p.m.

LOCATION Hudson Sports & Civic Center  
  
  1820 Hanley Road
  
DETAILS Free Admission
  
  Booth Fee: $275 - Members only  
                        March 15 (After $295)
                        $400 - Non-Member 

REGISTRATION FORM www.HudsonWI.org
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CONNECT

I want to start by 
thanking everyone that 
made our 2016 Annual 
Meeting and Awards 
Banquet so special. This 
includes our award 
recipients and their 
nominators, all those 
that attended the dinner, 
our generous sponsors, 
and my fantastic 
colleagues at the 
Chamber. While this was 

far from my ® rst Hudson Area Chamber Awards 
Banquet, getting the opportunity to present the 
awards to some truly amazing individuals made 
this year's event extra special for me.

In addition to the award presentations, we took a 
few moments to recap the highlights of the past 
year and to outline some of the Chamber's long-
term priorities. These priorities include improved 
parking in our downtown district, fostering 
the entrepreneurial spirit of local students, the 
addition of a visitor's information center along 
I-94 in western St. Croix County, and the goal I 
have received the most feedback and questions 
about, a larger conference and events center in 
Hudson.

Conducting a feasibility study on a larger 
conference center in Hudson is part of the Hudson 
Area Chamber of Commerce & Tourism Bureau's 
strategic plan and was identi® ed as a priority 
initiative within our strategic plan by our Board of 
Directors this past year. To be clear, the feasibility 
study would not explore creating a center that will 
replicate the meeting and event spaces already 

o! ered in our area. Meeting spaces provided by 
Chamber members including the Hudson House 
Grand Hotel, Kilkarney Hills Golf Club, R&D 
Catering Banquet Facility, Troy Burne Golf Club, 
UW-River Falls, and YMCA Camp St. Croix are 
great assets to our area. 

The Wisconsin Department of Administration 
estimates that by 2030, St. Croix County will 
surpass Eau Claire County as the largest county 
in West Central Wisconsin. As Hudson and St. 
Croix County continue to grow, the demand for 
a meeting and events facility that can seat at least 
500 in a single space, includes a loading dock, and 
possesses ceiling heights that can accommodate 
large video screens and larger entertainment acts, 
will grow as well.

I have chaired and served on the site selection 
committee for regional and national conferences. 
Hudson has almost everything I would look for 
in a conference location: scenic views to include 
in promotional materials, close access to a large 
airport, great dining and evening entertainment 
options, and a signi® cant inventory of hotel 
rooms. We at the Chamber are often contacted by 
conference planners who recognize these same 
qualities in our community. The addition of a 
larger conference facility would make Hudson 
the total package for these planners and would 
therefore bring new audiences to Hudson, in 
addition to the ones utilizing our existing meeting 
facilities. Until a larger facility is in place, we will 
continue to lose convention and event business 
that could bring signi® cant dollars to our area.

~Blake Fry, President

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT

SOCIAL MEDIA MILESTONE!
We have over 6,000 ªLikesº on our Discover 
Hudson Facebook Page and visitors are talking 
about it"  Find out what they are saying at 
www.facebook.com/DiscoverHudsonWI

Chamber members have their own Facebook 
page with tips and content to keep you in the 
business ªknowº"   Visit www.facebook.com/
HudsonAreaChamber 

Two websites - 
Member Speci® c - Visit  hudsonwi.org for links to 
LinkedIn, Twitter, and Facebook 

Tourism Speci® c ± Visit 
www.DiscoverHudsonWI.com  for links to 
Instagram, Twitter, and Facebook
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THANK YOU TO OUR  NEWSLETTER SPONSOR
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We have a team of energy ef•ciency specialists on d uty to get you the answers 
you need on virtually any energy issues related to your business including, energy 
ef•ciency upgrades, lighting rebates, VFDs, HVAC and more. Whatever business 
you're in, our energy ef•ciency specialists can hel p you save energy and money.

Contact an energy ef•ciency specialist at 1-855-839 -8862 or visit  
xcelenergy.com/Business.

Some questions to ask 
your energy ef•ciency 

specialist:

1. What are the  
simplest energy ef•ciency 
upgrades I can make in my 
business to realize the most 

immediate savings?

2. Are there Xcel Energy 
rebates available that will 
offset my up-front costs?

3. What are the energy 
ef•ciency issues that you 

have encountered before in 
my speci•c kind of business? 
How have you solved them?

4. What can I do nowÐ
todayÐto save on energy 

costs tomorrow?

5. How much can I expect to 
save if I take these energy-

saving actions now?

Energy ef•ciency 
specialists are ready to 
help you now, and their 
advice is free¼call them  

at 1-855-839-8862.

have y
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Get out and meet the Chamber community and 
join us for the next Simply Social AM"  Simply 
Socials are networking events designed for 
members to member promotion.  Word of mouth 
is the best kind of referral so take advantage of 
this Chamber membership bene® t" Beverages and 
breakfast bites are provided. 

Thank you to our Sponsors:

WE ARE GOING TO THE “COMMUNITY” FOR THE NEXT SIMPLY SOCIAL AM

EVENTS

HUDSON HOT AIR AFFAIR - PAINT THE SKY! FEBRUARY 5-7, 2016

Hudson Hot Air A! air will celebrate 27 years of hot 
air ballooning at this annual mid-winter event. The 
event will highlight the best of winter fun"

Join us for wonderful family friendly events such 
as an evening parade, hot air balloon launches, 
geocaching, shopping, smooshboarding, arts and 
crafts, hot air balloon moon glow and great food, 
just to name a few. A complete schedule of events is 
available at www.HudsonHotAirA! air.com  Join us 
for all the great fun to be had in beautiful Hudson, 
Wisconsin along the St. Croix River.

Like us on Facebook at Hudson Hot Air A! air and 
follow us on Twitter @HotAirA! air

Contact: 715-386-8411 or 800-657-6775
Check out the website www.hudsonhotaira! air.com  
for additional information.

EVENT DETAILS  

DATE  February 23, 2016

TIME  8:30 a.m. - 10 a.m.

LOCATION Faith Community Church   
  777 Carmichael Road

FEE  No charge for Chamber   
  Members

RSVP  (715) 386-8411    
  info@hudsonwi.org

SAVE THE DATE FOR UPCOMING MEMBERSHIP PROGRAMS
Thursday, March 17, 2016 , 5-7pm, Simply Social PM at Leitch-McSorley Insurance Agency.
Thursday, April 7, 2016 , 8:30-10am, Good Morning Hudson: Train Your Brain Live! at Troy Burne Golf Club
Tuesday, May 10, 2016,  5-7pm, Simply Social PM at Pizza Hut
Thursday June 16, 2016 , 8:30-10am, Simply Social AM at Catalyst Sports Medicine
                                           
                                                        Sponsorships Available - (715) 386-8411
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The Hudson Area Chamber of Commerce celebrated 
success at the 2016 Annual Meeting & Awards 
Banquet.held January 21, 2016 at Kilkarney Hills Golf 
Course.  This annual event recognized the e! orts 
and accomplishments of extraordinary Chamber 
members and community-minded individuals.   
Thank you to all of our members for making 2015 a 
great year" 

Congratulations to the following award winners"

(Additional event photos are on the Chamber's 
Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/
HudsonAreaChamber )

Community Volunteers of the Year 
The Backpack Program  

EVENTS

AWARD WINNERS - BRAVO! ACCOLADES! CONGRATULATIONS!

Chamber Member of the Year                                         
Linda La Kosky, Minuteman Press                           

Small Business of the Year                                         
Plantables        
        

Ambassador of the Year
Jeremy Lilyquist, Sustain Hudson   

Large Business of the Year
 Cardinal Health
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EVENTS

THANK YOU TO OUR ANNUAL MEETING SPONSORS

Platinum Sponsor 

Gold Sponsors 
Central Bank, Citizens State Bank, Royal Credit 
Union, Eckberg, Lammers, Briggs, Wol!  & Vierling, 
P.L.L.P

Silver Sponsors 
Associated Bank, County Market, CPR Wealth 
Advisors, First American Bank, Hudson Hospital & 
Clinic, Ruder Ware, StarTech Computing, Inc.

Bronze Sponsors 
akb marketing llc, Angela Olson Law, Baldwin 
LightStream, Barker's Bar & Grill, Catalyst Sports 
Medicine, Comfort Suites Hudson,  Commercial 
Management, Family Fresh Market, First State 
Bank and Trust, Hudson Ford LLC and Quick Lane, 
Mason Jar, Pioneer Press/Twincities.com, San 
Pedro Caf", Sandeen Insurance, The Villas at Red 
Cedar Canyon, Xcel Energy

Floral Arrangements provided by:
Hudson Flower Shop 

The Marie Blakeman Award - recognizes individuals who have demonstrated lifelong community 
leadership. The Marie Blakeman Award winner is¼. Sam Cari!  Watch the video as we surprise Sam 
online on the Chamber's Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/HudsonAreaChamber

Sam Cari was suprised by his family 
at the award preseentation.    

Barbara Richarson presented the Marie 
Blakeman Award to Sam Cari at a suprise 
ceremny.    
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EVENTS

EXPERIENCE THE POWER OF NETWORKING!
MORNING 
LEADS GROUP 

DISCOVER
THE HIDDEN CASH IN YOUR CONTACT LIST

a presentation by Deb Brown 
Touch your Client's Heart

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 9th

7:30-9:00AM

Healing Water's Health Center
2705 Enloe Street
Hudson, WI 54016

FREE SEMINAR
& REFRESHMENTS

Linda La Kosky Eng            715-377-7795 or linda@minutemanpress.com   
Cynthia J. Jahnke, CIC       715-386-5825 or cjahnke@sandeen.com

QUESTIONS?
CONTACT

proudly sponsors

FEATURING

CHAMBER 101

Chamber 101 is a comprehensive membership 
orientation geared to new members, prospective 
members and new sta! .

· Discuss how to get the most out of 
membership

· Meet Chamber sta!  and network with fellow 
Chamber members

Download the Membership Handbook  and learn 
more about the Chamber mission, Member 
bene® ts, meetings, networking events, special 
events and committees.

Chamber 101s are held the second Wednesday of 
each month. 

EVENT DETAILS  

DATE  February 10, 2016

TIME  Noon - 1 p.m.

LOCATION Chamber O#  ce    
  502 2nd Street

DETAILS Free to attend. RSVP to   
  (715) 386-8411 or    
  vanessa@hudsonwi.org
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GROW

DEFINING LEADERS IN THE HEALTH AND CARE OF THE HUDSON AREA 
COMMUNITY!

Leadership Hudson, a leadership training 
program presented by the Hudson Area Chamber 
of Commerce & Tourism Bureau, challenged 
seventeen students to engage in the health of the 
Hudson Area Community.  Participants explored 
Hudson's health care systems and learned about 
many of the services needed to ensure community 
health. Leadership Hudson students toured, dined, 
questioned and observed.

Starting the Day at Christian Community Homes 
& Services, Administrator Dan Goodier introduced 
the many services provided on the CCH campus. 
From independent senior living options 
through nursing care, memory care, transitional 
rehabilitation care, even a ® tness center, CCH 
o! ers a healing environment.  

Chris Kost, Executive Director of the Hudson 
YMCA noted that the YMCA also serves the health 
of the senior population.  In addition to senior 
programming, the ªYº o! ers a variety of services 
that bene® t the health of area youth and adults 
with programs that support overall mental and 
physical well-being.  The Hudson YMCA has 

several specialty 
programs as well, 
serving diabetic 
and rehabilitating 
populations to 
name a few.

Hudson Hospital 
& Clinic hosted 
presentations by 
the Community 
Health Coalition 
featuring Kelly 
Appeldorn-Monson, 
Community Health 
Coordinator and 

Deb Lindemann, Public Health Coordinator of 
St. Croix County who addressed a few of the 
communities health care challenges. Mary Steele, 
Clinic Manager of the Free Clinic of Pierce & St. 
Croix Counties, also joined the conversation with 
a presentation of the Clinic's volunteer services.  
Hudson Physician's Dr. Paul McGinnis, MD - 
FAAFP gave the students a glimpse into health care 
trends and future changes.

Along with state of the art equipment, excellent 
sta!  and services, Hudson Hospital & Clinic 
partners with the Phipps Center for the Arts in 
providing visual relief for the health of employees, 
patients and community visitors. Hudson Hospital 
& Clinic shares this beautiful space and healing 
environment with HealthPartners Clinic o! ering a 
variety of specialty services.

Along with physical and mental health, Leadership 
Hudson students focused on improving their 
professional health by learning best practices in 
building and maintaining trust as they build and 
grow their professional teams.  Leadership Coach, 
Jill Anderson led the conversation to take action, 
live better and work better.

All in all, Leadership Hudson o! ered a healthy day 
of learning, growth and development"    

For more information regarding the Leadership 
Hudson program, contact the Hudson Area 
Chamber of Commerce & Tourism Bureau at 715. 
386.8411 or visit www.hudsonwi.org .

Thank you for supporting Leadership Hudson! 

Sponsor

Community Partners 
Christian Community Homes & Services, Inc.
Hudson Hospital & Clinic
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CONNECT

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS
Please join us in welcoming our NEW members of the Hudson Area Chamber of Commerce 
& Tourism Bureau! We encourage you to welcome these new members by patronizing their 
businesses.

TravelCenters of America
Brad Low
601 Brakke Dr.
Hudson, WI 54016
(715) 386-5835
http://ta-petro.com
One stop shop for food, gas and diesel

St. Paul's Episcopal Church
Rev. Guy Usher
502 County Rd UU
Hudson, WI 54016
(715) 386-2348
http://www.episcopalchurchhudson.com
To know Jesus Christ and share his love

Thank you to Evy Nerbonne, Hudson Hot Air 
A" air, for referring this new member

THANK YOU TO OUR RENEWING MEMBERS!
Afton House Inn / Afton * Hudson Cruise Line 
American Cancer Society/Relay for Life
Andersen Corporation
Anytime Fitness - Hudson
Bardill Dental Associates, S.C.
Clifton Hollow Golf Club
CliftonLarsonAllen, LLP
Comfort Suites Hudson
Creative Homes
Family Innovations
First Baptist Church
First National Community Bank
Fresh & Natural Foods - Hudson
Goodwill
High Tech Cleaning Service
Home Media Innovations
Hudson Hockey Association
Hudson Physicians, S.C.
Hudson Professional
Jenny Olson & Associates, Century 21 Premier 
Group
Keller Williams Realty Integrity WI/MN
Keys Cafe & Bakery
Liberty Tax Service
Marnie Marie Photography
Midwest Health and Fitness

R & D Catering & Banquet Facility
Redmon Law Chartered
Sam's Club
Select One Mortgage, Inc. - Andrew Nilssen
St. Croix RiverFest
The Nova of Hudson
TravelCenters of America
Village of North Hudson
Wanken Family Chiropractic, LLC
Winzer Stube
Winzer Stube
Wisconsin Business Development Finance Corp.
Wiscota Systems, LLC
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UPDATES

Margaret Christensen and Susie Halverson have 
been named to the Board of Directors of the 
Hudson Area Chamber of Commerce & Tourism 
Bureau. The government and policy-making 
responsibilities of the Chamber are vested in the 
Board of Directors, which controls its property, is 
responsible for its ® nances, and directs its a! airs. 

ªI am delighted to welcome Margaret and Susie to 
an already outstanding Board of Directors,º said 
Blake Fry, president of the Hudson Area Chamber 
of Commerce & Tourism Bureau. ªThey represent 
two vital constituencies of the Chamber, non-
pro® ts and the downtown retail district, and are 
both very connected to the Hudson community.º
Nick Vivian of Eckberg, Lammers, Briggs, Wol!  

& Vierling, P.L.L.P will serve as the 2016 Board 
chair, replacing Pat Cooksey of Hudson Hospital & 
Clinic. Amy Bast of akb marketing, LLC has been 
chosen as chair elect. 

Founded in 1953, The Hudson Area Chamber of 
Commerce & Tourism Bureau - a not for pro® t 
business membership organization (501 (c) 
(6)) with approximately 500 members ± is the 
advocate of business and the uni® ed voice of its 
members in communities from the Twin Cities to 
Eau Claire.

For more information contact Fry at 715-386-8411 
or email blake@hudsonwi.org .

WHO’S NEW ON THE CHAMBER BOARD

Susie Halverson
Barkers Bar & Grill nd San Pedro Caf #

ON THE HUNT FOR HOMES...WHO YOU KNOW COULD MAKE YOU A WINNER!
The Christmas Tour of Homes Committee is on 
the hunt for homes"  Refer a potential home for 
the tour and be entered into a drawing to win two 
tickets to the 2016 Christmas Tour of Homes, an 
accent pillow and towels to beautify your home. 
The deadline to participate is March 31, 2016.

We invite you to join the committee"   Committee 
participation is a fun way for you to get involved.  
Call Andrea at (715) 386-8411 for more details.

Halverson is the director of restaurant operations 
at the San Pedro Caf# and Barker's Bar and 
Grill, where she is in charge of daily operations.  
Halverson also works extensively with the 
Women's Foodservice Forum and is very active 
in Chamber committees.

Margaret Christensen
ProAct, Inc. 

Christensen is a program coordinator at ProAct, 
Inc., where she helps coordinate community 
integration opportunities and ® nd community 
jobs for individuals with disabilities. Christensen 
is also an active member of the Hudson Rotary 
Daybreak Club.
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BUSINESS IN WISCONSIN
DOING BUSINESS IN WISCONSIN
WEDC Announces New Business Development 
Tax Program

As of Jan. 1, 2016, the Wisconsin Economic 
Development Corporation (WEDC) will begin 
accepting applications for the new Business 
Development Tax Credit Program. Businesses 
can receive tax credits for activities including job 
creation, training, capital investment and corporate 
headquarters location or retention. Tax credits can 
only be claimed for job creation over and above a 
company's previously existing employment base 
in Wisconsin.

The new Business Development Tax Credits 
are refundable, meaning that if a company is 
authorized to receive a quantity of tax credits that 
exceeds its tax liability, the business can receive a 
refund for the di" erence.

The application process begins with contacting 
a regional account manager to discuss the 
opportunity and program eligibility. More 
information about the Business Development Tax 
Credit Program can be found on the WEDC website 
at InWisconsin.com/grow/assistance/Btc

Tax Incentives for Businesses
The Wisconsin Department of Revenue (DOR) 
Interactive Incentives Finder assists businesses 

in identifying tax incentives that may be available 
to them in Wisconsin. This page also provides 
a convenient collection of links to available tax 
credits, deductions, and grant programs aimed at 
growing the state's economy. 

Wisconsin Procurement Institute 
www.wispro.org

Wisconsin Procurement Institute (WPI) is a 
non-pro® t organization created by Les Aspin in 
1987 to assist Wisconsin businesses with their 
Government contracting needs. In the last 5 years, 
Wisconsin businesses have credited WPI with 
helping them win several billion dollars in Federal 
contracts which translated to over 4,500 new jobs 
across the State. Each year WPI works with over 
1,200 businesses and presents over 25 seminars/
conferences throughout the State. Two of those 
seminars are coming to northwest Wisconsin:

Government Contracting: Opportunities for Small
Business in Ladysmith± March 24, 2016
www.wispro.org/events/government-
contractingopportunities-for-smallbusiness-4/

13th Annual Women's Business
Conference in Eau Claire ± April 21, 2016
www.wispro.org/events/13thannuals-womens-
businessconference/

Nearly 70 industry partners and businesses collect 
more than 22,000 donated items to help keep 
Wisconsin warm this winter

The Hudson Area Chamber of Commerce & 
Tourism Bureau participated in the statewide ªBig 
Bundle Upº campaign during the holiday season.   
Thanks to your generous donations, we collected 
about 150 new and gently used outerwear items that 
were distributed locally through Warm for Winter 
run by volunteers of Operation Help in Hudson.

In addition, we received a large donation of 300 new 
hats and scarves, which were also sent to Operation 
Help for local families to pick out some fun gifts 
for their family members. Across Wisconsin a 
total of 22,510 winter clothing items, including 
hats, mittens, scarves, coats and snow pants, were 
donated to charities throughout Wisconsin. This 

was the ® fth year of the campaign and the largest 
annual collection to date. Since 2011, the campaign 
has totaled more than 71,800 donated items.

The campaign, which stemmed from the 2012 
ªGreat Lakes Mitten Campaign,º invited the public 
to donate new and gently used winter items to 
participating Travel Wisconsin Welcome Centers, 
chambers of 
commerce, 
convention 
and visitors 
bureaus 
and local 
businesses. 

WISCONSIN TOURISM’S “BIG BUNDLE UP” BREAKS RECORD
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MEMBER NEWS

BUSINESS BRIEFS 
Check out Job Opportunities, 
Upcoming Business Events, New 
Employees, and more from Members 
to Members.

Guidelines:  Business Briefs should be submitted 
by the 15th of the month for the next month's 
Chamber news.  Please keep articles to 100 words 
or less. We reserve the right to edit or omit any 
submitted business briefs. Email submissions to                    
info@hudsonwi.org .

Afon Alps  is hosting a Chamber Mixer. Join 
us Thursday, February 18 at Paul's Pub, from 
5-6:30pm for a Cocktail Hour with area Chamber 
members.  First Drink and Small Bites will be 
courtesy of Afton Alps. Interested in getting 
back on skis? We created a special rate to entice 
you to try it ªthat night.º $25 lift ticket ± Skiing/ 
Snowboarding starts at 3 pm. Need gear? Buy 
a lift ticket  and get 50% o!  on rentals" RSVP to 
Pam Hoye ± pahoye@vailresorts.com  by Monday, 
February 15.  www.AftonAlps.com 

Heartland Contractors Inc . is dedicating all 
resources towards their commercial construction 
and excavation divisions and will no longer be 
building single family homes.  With a strong 
reputation for building quality projects in the 
healthcare, government, education, multi-family, 
hospitality, industrial, and civil markets this 
strategic shift will allow them to focus on their 
rapidly growing customer base.  Heartland will 
continue to o! er single family lots within in their 
pristine neighborhoods (Hillcrest Greens, Willow 
Creek, Whisper Ridge) and partner with area home 
builders on bulk lot sales and ® nancing options. 
http://www.heartlandwi.com

First American Bank  recently donated $500 to 
Turningpoint for Victims of Domestic and Sexual 
Violence, through their Denim with a Cause 
program. Turningpoint has been providing 
services to victims of domestic and sexual 
violence in Pierce and St. Croix counties for over 
30 years.  Services include legal advocacy, support 
groups, children's programming, 24-hour crisis 
counseling, information and referral, bi-lingual 
resources and other services for those victims 

for whom safe housing is not the only issue. 
Currently almost 90% of Turningpoint's clients 
utilize services other than shelter. First American 
Bank created Denim with a Cause to raise money 
and awareness for local charities and non-pro® t 
organizations. http://www.fa-bank.net

In the later part of winter our resolutions from 
the beginning of the year can start to wane.  
Keep your commitment to health by visiting 
Croixview Family Chiropractic, LLC  wellness 
center.  We o! er chiropractic, acupuncture 
and massage, all under one roof"    February is 
a time of year when our immune systems are 
low and easily compromised. Human immune 
systems are hardwired to work together with 
our nervous systems.  Chiropractic adjustments 
have been shown to boost the synchronized 
reactions of the nervous system and immune 
system. We make it easy for you to stick to your 
wellness goals. Make your appointment today 
and ward o!  the sickness that the deep winter 
season can bring.  715.381.9965. http://www.
croixviewfamilychiropractic.com/

BRIDGE for Community Life , a nonpro® t agency 
serving youth and adults with disabilities in the 
western Wisconsin area, has several opportunities 
in 2016 to provide your business with a variety 
of volunteer opportunities" A few examples of 
how you can get involved are volunteering at 
our seasonal dances, walking in our community 
parades, participating in a fundraiser or lead a 
themed class for our clients such as art or music.  
We can also visit your place of business during the 
employee lunch hour and give more information 
of our agency and volunteer opportunities"  If you 
are interested or just want to learn more, please 
contact Volunteer Coordinator, Maggie Mark 
by phone at 715-381-8230 or e-mail Maggie@
bridgeywd.org.    http://www.BridgeYWD.org

Audrey's Canvas Parties  announces upcoming 
classes: February 11 and 18th at 6pm at Pitchfork 
Brewery will be Majestic Mountain. This painting 
is on a pre-traced 16º x 20º canvas and will be 
painted using a brush and palette knife.  February 
16 at 6:30 p.m. is  Three Redheads at Urban Olive & 
Vine. This painting is painted using both a brush 
and a palette knife and is on a 16º x 20º canvas. To 



CALL  715-386-8411     TOLL FREE  800-657-6775     WWW  hudsonwi.org

MEMBER NEWS
register just email  audreyscanvasparties@gmail.
com.

The  St. Croix Valley Branch of Big Brothers 
Big Sisters of Northwestern Wisconsin is proud 
to announce and welcome Heidi Herron as the 
Regional Director of Community Development.  
Herron will lead all Fund and Resource 
Development for the branch o+  ce which spans 
over Pierce and St. Croix counties. Herron joins the 
Big Brothers Big Sisters team with a background 
that blends non-pro® t fund development and 
education.  Most recently, Herron served as 
Development Director for Five Loaves Food Shelf 
where she played a pivotal role in the expansion 
of the organization's operating budget.  Herron 
also brings with her nearly 18 years of strategic 
planning and curriculum design that will aid in the 
establishment of fresh new development plans.  
Learn how you can Start Something and positively 
impact a child's life at www.bbbsnw.org .  

It is that time of year again for the  Women in 
STEM+ event which will be February 11, 2016 at 
the Hudson Middle School from 5-8pm.  This year 
we are targeting youth grades K-8 and are having 
High School students participate by assisting with 
a variety of activities.  Last year we had nearly 500 
girls (some boys too) attend the event with over 
sixty booths. We had students attend from Hudson 
AND surrounding districts. We are now accepting 
registrations for the event. If this message has 
reached you and you are not the contact, please 
forward accordingly.  As in the past, we are asking 
that participants provide some sort of engaging 
activity for students.  It is a more e! ective way to 
help attract students to stop at your booth and to 
help them learn. If you attended the event before, 
you may have seen some ideas and perhaps 
thought of what you could do this year.  If you are 
interested in participating this year, please take 
time to complete the registration form at:   https://
goo.gl/smKrYD

2016 is the year YOU get healthy, get moving and 
thinking well"  Have your New Year's resolutions 
already started falling by the wayside?  HealthMax 
Chiropractic of Hudson is now o! ering a new 
scienti® c technology that will help you not only 
lose weight, but keep it o! .  Dr. Jamie herself has 
already lost 50 pounds in 4 months"  If you want 
to make a change and get healthy this New Year 
call 715-808-0445 to reserve your spot at the next 

metabolic workshop.  At this workshop Dr. Jamie 
will discuss America's Epidemic, and learn how 
you can make a change. http://healthmaxchiro.
com/

Friends of the St. Croix County Fairgrounds , 
together with the members of the 4-H Horse 
Project, is now raising the necessary funds to 
underwrite the ® rst of two barns in the Horse 
Complex. Much has already been done and fully 
funded; two arenas, upgraded sound system, a 
storage building, and preparation of the building 
site. A building committee for Horse Barn <1 has 
been formed with a  stretch goal of completion for 
the 2016 Fair.  Friends of the St. Croix County Fair 
Grounds and the County 4-H Horse Committee 
have teamed up to holdfundraising events to help 
make construction a reality. Please save the date 
for these events: Meat Ra=  e: 5 p.m., February 20th 
at the Village Inn in North Hudson; Tack Swap: 10 
a.m.,  March 5th at the Roberts Elementary School; 
and 7th Annual May Fair Event & Sale: 5 p.m., May 
7th at the St. Croix County Fairgrounds. The public 
is welcomed at all of these events. 
http://stcroixcofair.com/ 

Citizens State Bank,  Hudson is now a U.S. Small 
Business Administration Preferred Lender, giving 
it the authority to process, close, service and 
liquidate most SBA-guaranteed loans without prior 
review. For borrowers, this means faster service. 
ªThe Preferred Lender designation recognizes 
Citizens State Bank's pro® ciency with its SBA 
lending and makes SBA loans more quickly 
accessible for small businesses,º says Eric Ness, 
SBA's Wisconsin district director. ªAs a member 
of our Preferred Lender Program, which includes 
more than 50 Badger State ® nancial institutions, 
Citizens is now even better equipped to contribute 
to Wisconsin's small business growth.º The bank, 
which has six locations in western Wisconsin, 
approved $570,000 in SBA loans in the ® scal year 
ending September 30, 2015. For more information 
on SBA lending in Wisconsin with Citizens State 
Bank, contact Shawn Tyler, Vice President and 
Chief Credit O+  cer at styler@csbnet.net or 715-
377-7014.  For more information on SBA programs 
in Wisconsin, go to www.sba.gov/wi . 
                                                           
The next Conversations of the Valley  presentation 
will be ªChange ± Friend or Foe?  That depends 
on your spectrum in lifeº with guest speaker Todd 
Streeter, Principal, Community Collaboration. 
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Change is something that happens whether we 
like it or not. For many of us, change is something 
we dread. Join us as Todd Streeter helps us ® nd 
solace in an ever-changing world by examining 
what makes us embrace or reject change, all based 
on our spectrum of life. It is just possible you may 
see change di! erently, and perhaps even embrace 
the changes taking place around you. Wednesday, 
February 17, 2016 from 11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. at 
the Grand Banquet Center, 301 South 2nd Street, 

Stillwater. $17 (includes lunch)The cost of the lunch 
and program is $17 and must be paid in advance 
to guarantee your reservation. Reserve online at: 
www.scvfoundation.org/conversations-of-the-
valley , using the PayPal system.  There is a $1.00 
processing fee per person using PayPal or call (715) 
386-9490 for more information. 

To get more information and view more photos from ribbon cuttings, Ambassador visits and 
other events, ªLikeº our Facebook page ( https://www.facebook.com/HudsonAreaChamber ) or follow 
our Twitter account ( https://twitter.com/HudsonWIChamber ).

St. Croix Kidds Pediatric Dentistry LearningRx

Pula Tech TravelCenters of America
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CHAMBER STAFF

Our team of dedicated sta!  members know all the 
ins and outs of the area and are ready to provide 
information for members and the community. If you 
have a question or need to contact someone speci" c 
on our team dial (715) 386-8411 or click on the 
corresponding email link below.

Blake Fry~President
blake@hudsonwi.org

Kay Dawson~Director of Finance
kay@hudsonwi.org

Andrea Jorgenson~ Director of Communications & 
Programs
andrea@hudsonwi.org

Mary Weller~Director of Tourism
mary@hudsonwi.org

Vanessa LaFleur~Membership and Programs Assistant
vanessa@hudsonwi.org


